
Sep22 10 02:24p Xorail 9044430089 P.1 

FAX J. 
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5011 Gate Parkway 
Building 100, Suite 400 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 
Office: 904.443.0083 
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FAX 904-443-0089 
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RECEIVED 
SEP 2*2010 

DOCKETING DIVISION , 
fHWi£l«! ! !«esComa«^ of Ohio 

Fax 
Date: 09/22/2010 Pages: 1 
To: Docketing division Company: PUCO 

Fax: 614-466-0313 From: Xorail 

Re: lORY- PUCO ORDER 10-876-RR-FED Deliverables 

Message: 

See the attached notification letter for PUCO Order No, 10-876-RR-FED 
Buckland-Holden Road, Uniopolis, OH, DOT# 258626V, Oakland Avenue, 
Washington Court House, OH, DOT# 151917K, and Dallas Road/CR 184, 
Urbana. OH, DOT# 527960J (Carroll, OH). 
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Indiana 

Ohio 

Indiana & Ohio Railway 
Engineering Services 

7411 Fuilerton Street, suite 300 
Jacksonvil le, FL 32256 

DATE! 09/22/10 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
September 22, 2010 

SUBJECT: PUCO Case No. 10-876-RR-FED 

lORV - UNIOPOLIS, (Auglaize), OH - Buckland-Holden Road 
DOT# 258626V- MP 140,14 

lORY - WASHINGTON COURT HOUSE, (Fayette), OH - Oakland Avenue 
DOT#151917K-MP 76.85 

lORY - URBANA, (Champaign), OH - Dallas Road / OR 184 
DOT# 527960J - MP 120.60 

This letter is to notify the PUCO that the site plans and cost estimates for the proposed new flashing lights 
and gates at Buckland-Holden Road, DOT# 258626V, and Dallas Road /CR. 184, DOT# 52796aJ, were 
electronically submitted to Tim Perkins of the ORDC on September 15, 2010. 

The site plans and cost estimates for the proposed new flashing lights and gates at 
Oakland Avenue, D OTi¥ 151917K, were submitted electronically to Joe Reinhardt of the ORDC on 
September 15,2010. 

Additionally, a copy of this letter, the site plans, and estimates for all three of the aforementioned crossing 
projects were sent electronically to George Martin of the PUCO on September 22, 2010. 

Regards, 

Charles Stone 
General Director Engineering 
RailAmenca 


